
Good morning Hug Hawks! It is Wednesday, December 7th.

Attention, all seniors!! Prepare your senior quotes for this year's yearbook! On Wednesday,
December 7th during lunch, there will be a booth on the second floor by the learning stairs to
submit your quote and a selfie. Be there and become legendary!

Buy our new campus's first ever yearbook today! Be cool, don't be a fool-- Purchase yours at
yearbookforever.com and save $15 now!

Do you want to be immortalized in your FINAL yearbook forever? Let your family or friends
design a little piece of the yearbook just for you by purchasing an entire page or even just an
eighth! BUY A SENIOR AD TODAY AND BECOME LEGENDARY at yearbookforever.com.

The Student Store will be open today during lunch on the second floor, west nutritional kiosk.
This week you can buy items using cash or Hawk Talons (Minga points) come check it out and
cash in those Hawk Talons!

Attention Hawks! Next Friday, December 16th, Hug High School will be hosting a holiday
movie night with snacks for any student who has earned 50 or more Hawk Talons (Minga
points) as of today. Entry will be free as long as you have your Minga ID available and meet the
point requirements. If you qualify for free entrance to this event, you will receive an invitation
with more details next week. Keep up the great work demonstrating Hawk Values!

Are you a member of the LGBTQIA+ community? Have you been wondering if we have a club?
Well, we do! Hug High School's Sexuality and Gender Alliance meets the 1st and 3rd
Thursday each month at lunch in room 213! If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Clark in
room 213, Ms. Schiff in room 220, or Ms. Pennington in CIS. We can't wait to meet you!

Congratulations on your acceptance to the National Honor Society, we will be meeting the 2nd
and 4th Thursday of every month in room 216 at lunch. Our next meeting is December 8th.
Come join us to meet your advisors and fellow members and begin planning for our year.

*READY TO GET OUTSIDE AND ENJOY THE FRESH AIR? If you already enjoy outdoor
adventures, or want to try them out to see if outdoor adventures are for you, Join us on
Thursdays at lunch for Adventure Club meetings in room 124 in the Art Hallway. We are
planning some nearby adventures and some that are further afield this year. For more
information see Ms Walsh in room 124, Ms Mack, or Mr Arsenault.



—

Don’t forget to turn your phones off during class and turn your focus on, gooo hawks!


